
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Possible Mangrove Cutting in Panique Beach, Panique, Odiongan, Romblon
1 message

Ivan Jon Ferriol <ferriolivanjon@gmail.com> Sat, Oct 16, 2021 at 9:31 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day,

I would like to follow-up on the status of my complaint.

Thank you very much.

On Mon, Apr 5, 2021 at 2:00 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Mam/Sir,



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.



Printed and received by the ORED staff.  Thank you.



MilnerMMacarandang

PMD/RICTU Staff



On Mon, Apr 5, 2021 at 1:40 PM Ivan Jon Ferriol <ferriolivanjon@gmail.com> wrote:


Please see the picture attached which has an indication of mangrove cutting in the area. The area is intended to be
converted to a resort by the owner of the land(interview to nearby residents). The area is said to have “Poultry Farm”.
Hoping for immediate action from your agency.


I wish to exclude my name in the report. 


Thank you



mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:ferriolivanjon@gmail.com


-- 



Ivan Jon C. Ferriol

Administrative Assistant II
Municipal Government of Odiongan
09561727224


"The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other
parties authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then
immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the
LGU of Odiongan."








-- 


OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION

P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

-- 

      
  Ivan Jon C. Ferriol

https://www.google.com/maps/search/Roxas+Blvd.,+Ermita,+Manila+1000?entry=gmail&source=g
http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
https://denr%20mimaropa/
https://mimaropa%20denr/


  Administrative Aide VI/Internal Auditor
  Municipal Government of Odiongan
  09561727224
  ias.lguodiongan@gmail.com

"The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties
authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and immediately delete it from your system. Any
information or opinions contained in this e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the LGU of Odiongan."
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